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Comments: I am emailing in support of the extension of the existing EagleVail Trail 1.64 miles to the west of

where it current terminates.   The extension will connect to the entrance to Beaver Creek and Avon Road.   It will

provide an off road route that is currently non-existent as an alternative to travelling on Hwy 6 or the Regional

Bike Path.    Both of these can become congested with cars and people, and having an offroad alternative will

encourage alternate means of transportation on this busy corridor.   The trail extension will formalize an important

trail connections where there are currently many different social trails that criss cross the very steep hillside

causing erosion, loss of sedimentation and vegetation and habitat.    This trail extension has long been

envisioned and needs to be completed.   As a local resident when the first segment was completed in 2010 I can

attest it became an instant classic and the Eagle Vail neighborhood, Avon and visitors use the trail frequently.  It

has improved our quality of life significantly the past 14 years by providing a place to connect with nature,

exercise, in a safe and controlled environment.  Respectfully, Pedro Campos 


